
The original documents are located in Box C51, folder “Presidential Handwriting,  
11/16/1976” of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential 

Library. 
 

Copyright Notice 
The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of 
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United 
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.  
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public 
domain.  The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to 
remain with them.   If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid 
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.  



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 16, 1976 

Dear Hal: 

My sincere congratulations on your 
election. 

The American people need you in the 
House of Representatives as a defender 
of fiscal responsibility and legisla­
tive restraint, which we both recognize 
are essential to sound government and 
economic stability. It is reassuring 
to me to know that you will be in a 
position to promote vigorously those 
fundamental policies which are impera­
tive to ensure our Nation's well-being. 

With warmest personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

Congressman-elect ~ 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 v 
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